
Dear Parents/carers 

Jubilee Celebrations 

Wow—what a day we had yesterday!   

In the afternoon we welcomed over 40 people from the village community to an afternoon tea.  They were served 

the most wonderful food, which one couple said was ‘better than they had enjoyed at The Ritz’.  Our year 6 pupils 

were the most wonderful hosts—I was so proud of every one of them.  They were polite, confident and friendly 

throughout the whole afternoon.  I have received many emails today, saying how wonderful the children were.  

Children from all classes provided the entertainment with fantastic singing. 

A huge thank you to the team of parents who worked so hard to make this very special event possible. 

Videos of the children singing are available to watch on Tapestry.   
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Jubilee BBQ Bash 

It felt very special to be back together as a school family celebrating.  After over two years of restrictions, being 
able to hold an event like this was fantastic.  After a rainy day, the sun shone for us!  Thank you so much to all the 
parents who provided the fantastic selection of salads and deserts, to the dads on the BBQ and all the parents who 
ran stalls—you were all amazing! 

Mrs Andrews 

We are happy to tell you that we will be welcoming Mrs Andrews back to the Fellowship schools next week.  She  

has missed the children greatly and is very excited to see them again—she will be at North Rigton on Tuesday and 

All Saints on Wednesday.  Mrs Methley and Mrs Honey will remain in post to ensure a smooth handover.   

Have a lovely half term holiday 

Mrs Honey 

Upcoming Events 

Tuesday 7th June—Class photos (Saturn and Jupiter class please come in uniform & bring trainers to school) 

Wednesday 29th June—whole school Fellowship walk to Almscliffe Crag 

Thursday 30th June—Sports Day 

Wednesday 20th July—Year 5/6 Production (2pm & 6pm) 

Thursday 21st July—Year 6 Leaver’s party (6pm) 

Friday 22nd July—Leaver’s Assembly 

Mrs Clegg is running the Knaresborough Bed Race! 

Mrs Clegg in the office is busy training for the Knaresborough Bed Race on 11th June. She is running with Harro-

gate Symphony Orchestra and hoping to make it round in one piece (and a bit worried about the river crossing!). 

Any sponsorship  (all money going to Harrogate Hospital & Community Charity) would be very gratefully received. 

Thank you https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/HSO  
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